
At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
Of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 
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Principal’s Corner ~ Sheila Halloran, Principal 
Email: shalloran@ipsk12.net, Twitter: @PFDoyonSchool   #TogetherOrApartWeAreDoyonAtHeart 

 

     What a wonderful last week of school! Beach Day was a huge success. The weather couldn’t 

have been nicer. Students, staff, and families all seemed to have enjoyed the day. Mr. Ogden, 

Ms. O’Connell, and I would like to thank the families and FRIES for our Retirement Drive-By 

Parade. It was amazing to see so many current and former students stop by to say hello and wish 

us well. Thank you all for all the cards and gratitude shared over the past few weeks. The three 

of us truly appreciate being acknowledged. We have loved our time here at Doyon and will miss 

everyone very much.  

     BIG NEWS TO SHARE: Mrs. Linda Blum announced to the staff this morning 

that she will also be retiring at the end of this school year! Doyon has been 

fortunate to have such an amazing art teacher for the past sixteen years. We are 

thrilled for Mrs. Blum and wish her all the best! 
     THANK YOU FOR THE ENTIRE DOYON STAFF FOR ALL THEY HAVE DONE THIS 

SCHOOL YEAR AND ALWAYS.  DOYON STUDENTS ARE SO FORTUNATE TO HAVE 

SUCH DEDICATED AND CARING PROFESSIONALS TEACHING AND WORKING HERE. 

     CONGRATULATIONS AND BEST OF LUCK TO OUR FIFTH GRADERS!  
 

It is so bittersweet for me that this will be my last Principal’s Corner message. Thank 

you all for the honor of being the principal of the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School. I have 

loved watching your children grow and being a part of their lives for the past ten years. 

I will miss you all. 
 

 

Please visit the Doyon Website at www.ipsk12.net 

for access to Doyon events on our “live” Doyon 

Calendar and the monthly Lunch Menu. 

 

JJuunnee  1177,,  22002211  

  
 

 

Last Day of School for Students ~ Friday, June 18th 

Dismissal at 3:05 pm  

 

The Summer Resources website is now available.  
On the website, you will find book recommendations, access to our 
e-book and audio-book subscriptions, grade level supply lists, and 

ideas for exploring math over the summer.  
If you would like to purchase your child's supplies online through 

FRIES, the deadline to order from EPI has been extended to July 6th.  
Please let the school know if you need assistance purchasing 

supplies.   We are happy to help! 
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